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KEY CLUB

October

=, Notes from Melanie!

First of all, I would just like to
say: I love Key Club! I am
super excited for the rest of
this month. October means
Trick-Or-Treat for UNICEEF,
Key Leader, and all sorts of
other awesome service
projects. I would love to hear
about all of the cool things you
guys are sure to do this month,
so make sure to stay in contact!

Also in this Issue:

% Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF %* Club Reports

** FALL RALLY wrap-up
s Key Leader Reminder
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Fall Rally

Fall Rally was an amazing event held last month at Green
Mountain high school. | would like to thank all of you that
came, and make all of you who didn’t come wildly jealous. Fall
Rally was full of awesome speeches, fun games, yummy food
and Zumba. These events are awesome because we all get to
meet and enjoy seeing all of our fellow Key Clubbers. If you
missed Fall Rally, you can still make up for it by coming to Key
Leader, Spring Rally, DCON, and ICON! Make sure to look
forward to these awesome events.
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s UNIGEF

Trick-or-Treat for UNICEF is a project that Rocky Mountain District
Key Club sponsors with UNICEF every year to raise funds for children
all around the world. Join us this year to raise money for The
ELIMINATE Project. It has been helping endangered kids all around
the world for more than 60 years now, and we all have the
opportunity to participate this year. Whether it’s going from door to
door asking for spare change or throwing a Party with a Purpose,
there are plenty of ways to raise money. You can check out the
UNICEF website, http://youth.unicefusa.org/trickortreat/, for more
information on fundraising activities. You can also order fundraising
materials for free from this site.

TRICK-OR-TREAT for UNICEF




KEY CLUB

Upcoming Events:
¢ Bailey Key Leader - October 14-16

«¢»  Halloween - October 31

Club Reports

Reminder:

% Reports are due the

10t of each month
% This falls under the

Secretary’s Duties!
***  You can fill them

Remember to talk
to your clubs about
going to Key
Leader! If you go,
remember to have
fun!

out online on:

*  www.rmdkey.org

(R  Kiwanis

KeyLeader



Yours in Service,

Melanie Stevenson

Lt. Governor RMD Division 11
Key Club International
kermdltgovd11@gmail.com
720-256-0613
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